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You are cordially invited to attend 
a reception to celebrate 

the 225th anniversary 
of the Society of the Friendly Sons of Saint Patrick 

in the City of New York 
to be held at

Mutual of America
320 Park Avenue
New York City

On Thursday, December 3rd 2009
6:30pm - 9:00pm

The reception will feature a display of many 
fascinating historical documents, pictures and memorabilia 

from the Society’s archives.  

Drinks and light fare will be served.  

There is no charge for this event.

Invitations are cordially extended to your family and friends.  
We hope you will join us to celebrate this momentous occasion.

Thomas M. O’Brien
President 

r.s.v.p.: 212.269.1770 or sonsstpat@verizon.net

in the City of New Yorkin the City of New York
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